
 

 

 

 

15 OCT 2024 

TO: RESIDENTS OF  

400-600 BLOCK OF E. LYON STREET 
   100 BLOCK OF S. WILSON STREET & CIRCLE 
 
FROM: CITY ADMINISTRATOR, ROBERT VIDOLOFF 
 
SUBJECT: TREE REMOVALS TO PREPARE FOR SPRING 2025 LYON STREET PROJECT 
 
WHO:  RESIDENTS OF ABOVE LISTED LOCATIONS 
WHAT: REMOVAL OF TREES AFFECTED BY SEWER / WATER / STORM SEWER UPGRADES 
WHEN: 15 OCT 2024, REMOVAL STARTING 21 OCT 2024 
WHY: TREE ROOTS IN VICINITY OF ROAD WILL BE DAMAGED AND REMOVAL IS NECESSARY 
HOW: CITY HAS CONTRACTED FOR WATER/SEWER AND STORMWATER UPGRADES AND TREE 
REMOVAL IS REQUIRED WORK FOR THIS PROJECT 
 
IMPACTS TO RESIDENTS: 
SEE THE ATTACHED MAPS TO UNDERSTAND WHAT TREES ARE SCHEDULED TO BE REMOVED.  
TREES HAVE BEEN MARKED AND VERIFIED BY MINNEOTA SEWER DIRECTOR THAT THE CORRECT 
TREES HAVE BEEN MARKED 
 
SOME TREES ARE ASH TREES SUSCEPTIBLE TO ‘ASH BORE’ INSECT AND WOULD MOST LIKELY BE 
REMOVED NEXT YEAR, SO PLEASE KEEP IN MIND WE ARE SAVING COSTS BY REMOVING THEM 
NOW 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO RESIDENTS: 
IF YOU HAVE CONCERNS PLEASE CONTACT ME 
 
NEED MORE INFO? 
1). CELL UPDATES:  SIGN UP FOR CELL UPDATES BY TEXTING ‘56264’ TO ‘888777’ 
2). CITY WEBSITE, LYON STREET PROJECT: https://minneota.com/lyon.html 
3). STOP BY THE OFFICE OR CALL CITY OFFICE! 
4). NEXT CONSTRUCTION MEETING IS 21 SEP 2024 AT 1 PM IN THE COMMUNITY CENTER 
 
PRIMARY POINTS OF CONTACT: 
ROBERT VIDOLOFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR, 507-872-6144, AFTER HOURS CELL: 702-217-4780 
TIM DEVLAEMINCK, DIRECTOR SEWER DEPARTMENT, 507-872-5284 








